
Joseph R Viehland, Saint Louis, MO.
To whom it m ay concern,

It would be sincerely appreciated that Spire continue to use STL pipeline to 
provide gas for the St Louis area so all may have heat for the winter.  It is 
crazy that there is even a thought of having it turned off at this time - or 
anytime - without another system first being put into place.  
Who is going to pay for the damage done to homes and businesses that are 
damaged by frozen water pipes as I would think home owners insurance is not 
going to cover such damage and Spire may not be able to afford the costs.
How can an environmental group have such power to shut down a pipeline which 
I believe was obtained and installed with all the proper documents for the 
various government agencies?
Thank you for what ever positive actions that may be done to correct this 
situation and to help avoid deaths from having no heat that would be criminal 
since this can be handled in other ways instead of just shutting off the 
pipeline.
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